Ernstes, Viviane
L

From: Ernstes, Viviane

Sent: Friday, May 19, 2017 10:02 AM

To: Epps, Brenda E.

Subject: Fwd: 1551 Briarcliff Road HPC Appeal

Please print out for me. V

Sent from my iPad

Viviane H. Ernstes

Deputy County Attorney

1300 Commerce Drive, 5th Floor

Decatur, GA 30030

404-371-3017 (direct dial}, 404-441-8009 (cell)

404-371-3024 (facsimile)

This email is sent from a lawyer and protected from disclosure by the attorney client privilege and the attorney work
product doctrine. This email is also privileged, confidential, and not subject to disclosure. If you receive this email in
error, please do not read it, return it to me and destroy all copies.

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Jones, John E." <jejones@dekalbcountyga.gcov>

Date: May 16, 2017 at 3:49:55 PM EDT

To: "Gannon, Kathie" <kgannon@dekalbcountyga.gov>, "Rader, Jeff" <jrader@dekalbcountyea.gov>
Ce: "Fox, Davis" <dfox@dekalbcountyga.gov>, "Enloe, Caroline” <clenloe@dekalbcountyga.gov>, "Cato,
Kelly E." <kecato@dekalbcountyga.gov>, "Cullison, David" <dccullis@dekalbcountyga.gov>, "Ernstes,
Viviane" <vernstes@dekalbcountyga.gov>, "Bryan, Bennett D" <bdbryan@dekalbcountyga. govs>
Subject: 1551 Briarcliff Road HPC Appeal

Commissioners,

In response to your direction at today’s meeting, please find below suggested motion tanguage, which
includes my input and David’s:

“In consideration of these 5 appeals pending before the Board today, | move to reverse and remand the
Historic Preservation Commission’s April 19, 2017 decision to issue a certificate of appropriateness
authorizing (1) the property division and (2} proposed development of the smaller resulting parcel with
two muiti-family buildings and associated improvements, on the grounds that the Commission abused
its discretion in coming to its decision. | find that the decision to issue the certificate of appropriateness
violated the Druid Hills Historic District’s aspirations of protecting the natural landscape as
contemplated in Guidelines 4.1.2 and 4.1.3, and that the preservation commission did not properly
apply Guideline 8.1, “Open Space and Parkland Preservation and Conservation,” and Guideline 8.3,
“Protection of the Historic Watershed Design and Design Concept.” The Commission is directed to
reconsider the application in consideration of these Guidelines, and to additionally require the applicant
to perform an archeological study as contemplated by Guideline 11.0.”

Please let me know if we may be of further assistance.



lohn

lohn E. lones, Ir.

Senior Assistant County Attorney
DeKalb County Law Department
1300 Commerce Drive, 5™ Floor
Decatur, Georgia 30030

{404) 371-2322 (direct)

{404) 371-3024 {fax)



